

10-27-2017

Student Affairs minutes 10/27/2017

Student Affairs Committee

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu_affairs

Recommended Citation

Student Affairs Committee, "Student Affairs minutes 10/27/2017" (2017). *Student Affairs Committee*. 47.
http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu_affairs/47

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Governance at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Student Affairs Committee by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact skulann@morris.umn.edu.

Student Affairs Committee 10/27/17

1. Call to Order
 - a. Members present: Ryan Schamp (Chair), Carrie Jepma, Janine Teske, Dan Demetriou, Autumn Johnson
2. Old Business
 - a. Approval of minutes from 10/20/2017
 - b. Follow-up on last week's discussion with Melanie Fohl (Morris Rental Housing Commission)
 - i. Will bring Melanie in when housing sign up begins in the spring to discuss options with students
 - ii. Not going to include HRA page on the ORL
3. New Business
 - a. Possible issues for next meeting: If you look at this [document](#), you will see a list of possible issues for the SAC to take up. At the next SAC meeting in two weeks, I would like to invite guests to discuss one of two issues. We could invite members of computing services to discuss ongoing perceived shortcomings in the wired and wireless internet, or SAC could invite Tammy Berberi to discuss systematic accessibility issues at UMM. Finally, SAC could discuss any other topic of concern any member brings before the committee.
 - i. Accessibility issues may dissuade students from coming to campus (ex: showroom is on second floor)
 - ii. Issues with wifi should be top priority as it's essential to students
 1. Powerless on fixing this issue because it was TC's decision, nothing can really be done to actually create change
 2. Could possibly set up a google form about wifi issues and send out to students/faculty/staff
 - b. Possible responses to issues brought before the committee. Let us discuss the range of responses we can have after reviewing an issue.
 - c. Open time for concerns and comments
 - i. Dan brought up possible (not a problem yet) student disruptions in classes and/or public speakers– could possibly get people to come in and talk about this possible issue
 1. Also wondering about implementation of bias response team (TC has one)
 2. Worried that the U will make us implement it without our campus being prepared and having already discussed it
 3. Possibly not an issue for our committee to discuss
 - ii. Also an Anonymous Reporting Service for all U campuses that students are able to use (related to bias incident reporting)

4. Adjourn

1. Looking into complaints against faculty and staff through this service